
 
 

NAHMA Congratulates Rep. Fudge on Her Nomination for Secretary of HUD 
 
Alexandria, Va., Dec. 11, 2020 ― The National Affordable Housing Management Association (NAHMA) 
congratulates U.S. House Rep. Marcia L. Fudge (D-OH) on her nomination by President-elect Joe Biden to 
serve as the secretary for Housing and Urban Development (HUD).  
 
“Rep. Fudge is a longtime champion of affordable housing and community development, and we know 
she will do an outstanding job serving the American people. We are grateful to have her considerable 
talents and knowledge to guide HUD as our nation pulls through the COVID-19 pandemic that has 
devastated the housing market. We wish Rep. Fudge much success in leading HUD during this 
unprecedented time and look forward to advancing our shared goals of providing decent, safe, and 
affordable housing to all Americans and improving residents’ lives,” Kris Cook, CAE, NAHMA executive 
director, said. 
 
NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of multifamily 
property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable housing. NAHMA 
supports legislative and regulatory policy that promotes the development and preservation of decent 
and safe affordable housing, is a vital resource for technical education and information and fosters 
strategic relations between government and industry. NAHMA’s membership represents 75% of the 
affordable housing industry, and includes its most distinguished multifamily owners and management 
companies. Visit www.nahma.org for more information. 
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